
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 5:42:48 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 1:46 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Alison Little

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is ridiculous - hydro is already incredibly expensive in this province.
How can you possibly justify these increases? People simply cannot afford them, and you are forcing customers into
an untenable situation where they need to choose between basic necessities. Many people on fixed incomes, living
paycheque to paycheque, and those supporting dependents cannot afford these continuous increases. Please stop.

-- Attachment --




